FAR EASTERN STUDENT SERVICE FUND DRIVE, May 7--8, 1940

Steering Committee:
Alice Ann Jones--Co-chairman
Charles Wright--Co-chairman
Prof. Henry Werner
Prof. G.W. Bradshaw
Bob McKay
Maurine Mong

Chairmen of Committees:

Publicity--Maurine Mong
Special Education--Ed Wiles
Tag Day--Bob McKay
Bowl-of-Rice Supper-Don DeFord
Special Entertainment-Leo Johnstone

April 18, 1940

Dear Faculty Member:

An important and far-reaching challenge faces the faculty and students of American colleges and universities.

In the Far East the right to an education is being seriously threatened by a totalitarian power, determined to wipe out the last outposts of freedom and liberalism of a great nation-the few remaining colleges of China.

In this nation of four hundred million people, thirty thousand students are struggling desperately for the right to seek the truth. As a result of conditions existing in the world today, this small band of courageous young men and women can look only to America for aid.

This campaign is not an ordinary financial drive--it is much more than appeal for funds. It is an opportunity for all those who believe in and love freedom and democracy to place their contributions where they will be used in the best possible manner to further the cause of liberalism and democracy.

The drive will be conducted on May 7th and 8th, and will consist of a Bowl-of-Rice Supper and Tag Day. Dr. T.Z. Koo will speak here Tues., May 8th, and the film "The 400 Million" will be shown on one of these two dates.

This drive is deserving of the support of the entire faculty. We urge your cooperation in making this movement a success.

Very sincerely yours,

Charles Wright

Co-chairman

Alice Ann Jones

Co-chairman